
From: Greg Foster <GregFoster@schouse.gov>
To: Greg FosterGregFoster@schouse.gov

Date: 12/3/2013 4:20:31 PM 
Subject: News Release - First Batch of Prefile Bills Are In

Today was the first of two dates House Speaker Bobby Harrell set to prefile House bills for
the 2014 Legislative Session. The House Clerk's Office received 53 bills for this first prefile
date. These bills have been assigned a bill number, tentative committee assignment and
posted to the Legislative Website.

The next prefile deadline is 12:00 noon on December 10, 2013. All bills submitted to the
House Clerk's Office after that deadline will be introduced and referred to committee on the 
first day of the 2014 Legislative Session, Tuesday, January 14, 2014.

Here is a link to the 53 bills prefiled today:

http://scstatehouse.gov/html-pages/pref14h1.htm
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